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The Alnmouth Show 2019 

Dear Parents, 

Key Stage 2 Children have been kindly invited to perform at the Alnmouth 

Show, accompanied to the performance by their parents.  

 

The Alnmouth Show takes place on Friday 29th and Saturday 30th March 2019 at 

7.30pm in the Hindmarsh Hall. It is proposed that the children, dressed in their 

pantomime costume take part in a 10 minute medley of Cinderella, Rockerfella at 

the start of the show.  

 

If you are happy for your child to be involved, please complete the Google Form 

by Wednesday 20th March. Parents must accompany participating children and 

will be able to watch their child from the back of the hall, then take them home 

after their part in the show (no ticket will be required) or buy a ticket in 

advance and stay for the whole show. A member of staff will meet and greet 

your child however, parents must stay and be responsible for their child. 

The audience will be seated at tables of 10 and tickets are £10 for adults and 

£5 for children. Tickets are on sale now at Alnmouth and Lesbury Post Offices. 

We hope that you are able to support this worthwhile initiative 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Alnmouth Show Committee and Miss Haswell 
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